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PORT OF

9th August, 1939.

Dear Sir,

I have to acquaint you the Committee have had
before them a report from the Soclety's Surveyor at
Pleetwood on the steam trawler "DAVARA™ in which he states
that the frames In the engilne room were heavily s€aled
and somewhat wasted, He further states that the shell
plating from midships to aft, port and sterboard, 1s getting
wire chafed and indented. In the circumstances, he has
recommended that these perts be speclally exemined ol the
next docking about November, 1939,

As regards the machinery the surveyor recommends
that the stern bush should be rewooded at the same Tlme
as the above matters are dealt with,

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the
Liverpool Committee.

Sir George E. J. Yoody,
ORIMSEY.




